SEPTEMBER 9, 2004

PATIOSBY B & B
ORANGE, CA.

DEAR PAUL:

JUST ANOTE TO SAY THANK YOU! A JOB WELL DONE. IT WAS A PLEASURE
WORKING WITH YOU AND YOUR TEAM.

THIS WAS OUR FIRST EXPERIENCE WITH A BUILDING PROJECT AND YOU
MADE IT VERY EASY. MIGUEL AND HIS CREW WERE GREAT.

[HAVE RECOMMENDED PATIOS BY B & B TO SEVERAL PEOPLE WHO ARE
CONSIDERING PROJECTS , AND, MYSELF, WILL CONTACT YOU IN THE FUTURE
FOR SOME ADDITIONAL WORK.

SINCERELY,

CAROLE LUKAS
ORANGE, CA.



